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March 23, 2020 

Re. NCLGA 2020 AGM and Convention, May 13 – 15 in Prince George 

 
Attention NCLGA Members, 

The NCLGA Board of Directors has made the decision to cancel the annual convention 
scheduled for May 13-15, 2020 in Prince George due to COVID-19.  

Resolutions that were submitted prior to the deadline will be forwarded to UBCM for the 
2020 September UBCM Convention. Resolutions that are specific only to the NCLGA region 
have been referred to the NCLGA Executive for consideration. 

The NCLGA will look at options to complete the required business of the AGM and will share 
this with all of you in the coming weeks. 

Registration fees will be refunded in full. A friendly reminder to cancel all existing travel and 
accommodation plans.  

A special thank you to the Host Community of Prince George, the presenters, and sponsors 
for their support of NCLGA and we look forward to working together in the future. 

The NCLGA Board would like to wish everyone the best during this difficult time. It is 
incumbent on us all to follow the recommendations of the Chief Medical Officer of BC, 
encourage all our community members to do the same, and offer our gratitude and support 
to the front line workers everywhere. 

If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact us at admin@nclga.ca. 

On behalf of the NCLGA Board of Directors, stay well and we will be in touch. 

 

 

Lara Beckett 
President 
North Central Local Government Association 
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